Refer in reply to the following :
Aeparvtment of the Interioy,

OFFICE OF INDIAN AFFAIRS,

W ASHINGTON, June 27, 1895

Capt. R. H. Pratt,
Superintendent Indian School,

Carlisle, Pa.

My dear Sir:

I am in receipt of a book of Carlisle School, illustrated.
It is a creditable work and will not only be a valued souvenir to
the friends of Carlisle, but will attract the attention of others
to the great work that is being done there. I thank you for it.

Truly yours,
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Department of the Jinteviow,

OFFICE OF INDIAN AFFAIRS,

W//"ashington, D, Q. QW e , 1895
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